
KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA,I|IT,BHUBANESWAR 

Dated: 23.07.2022 

Notice/TAT 
Change in timing of ceremonial opening of the maiden 

classes on 25.07.2022 
Due to certain unavoidable circumstance there has been a slight change 

in the schedule of the programme. Now the programme will commence 

at 10.00am in place of 11.00am. 

Hence parents of newly admitted students are requested to make it 

convenient and ensure to come at KV,IT,BBSR building by 09.00am 

with their wards. It would be a historic day for your ward to be part of 

the maiden day activities of his/her newly established school. Let's make 

the day a grand success & memorable. It would be appreciated if your 

ward attend the function in school uniform. 
Students may go back to their homes with their parents after 12.00pm. 

Coyni 
(D P Sharma) 

TPrincipal 

Distribution: 
1. Vidyalaya Notice Board. 

2. Website 

3. Whatsapp group. 
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